Copy of email sent to Andy Bennett 15th October 2012

From: BVCOA

To: Andy Bennett
15 October 2012
Dear Andy,
Thank you for your note of 8 October.
Our intention is solely to be open and honest and to keep staff in the picture. As you will be aware, most of our correspondence is not placed on the SBOwners website, just the letters from Darwin.
Is there another person to whom we should send copies of our correspondence so that the office/reception/sales staff are kept fully informed?
Yours sincerely,
Bay View Caravan Owners Association
Cc Anthony Esse, NACO, DTS

RE: Swanage Bay View Holiday Park
FROM: Andy Bennett TO: Bay View Caravan Owners Association
Message flagged
Monday, 8 October 2012, 16:40
Hello Bay View Caravan Owners Association
Many thanks for the copy of your response. FYI please can you not sent copies to Jen Davies and Lara Davies as they don't need to be copied in.
Kind regards
Andy Bennett